LEGAL NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Lee County Board of Supervisors will at the Lee County
Board of Supervisors Center located at 300 West Main Street, in the City of Tupelo,
Mississippi at 10:00 a.m. on Monday, December 4, 2017 accept bids for the purchase of
Slurry Seal and Micro Surfacing for the Lee County Road Department for the period of
January 1, 2018 thru September 30, 2018 according to specifications on file with the
Clerk of the Board. Sealed bids should be filed with the Clerk of the Board on or before
said time. The Board reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive
informalities. Done by unanimous vote of the Board of Supervisors of Lee County,

Mississippi, this 6™ _day of November 2017.

/Phil Morgan/ /Bill Benson/
President Clerk

Publish: November 7 and 14, 2017
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